



www.au-plovdiv.bg

PROF. DR. MICHAL ZASADA
RECTOR OF THE WARSAW UNIVERSITY OF LIFE SCIENCES

Plovdiv, September 30th, 2024

## **LETTER OF CONGRATULATION**

DEAR PROF. DR. ZASADA, DEAR COLLEAGUES, DEAR STUDENTS.

On behalf of the Academic management of the Agricultural university - Plovdiv, I am extremely pleased to warmly congratulate you on the occasion of the solemn opening of the new academic year.

The Warsaw University of Life Sciences (SGGW), with its more than 200-year-old tradition, has established itself as a leading educational and scientific institution in Poland and Europe. Your university not only provides quality education to more than 20,000 students, but also develops innovative research in key areas such as agricultural sciences, biotechnology, veterinary medicine and the environment. The impressive expansion of the university campus, as well as your participation in international research projects, are a clear indication of the importance and authority of SGGW on the world academic scene.

Allow me to express my appreciation for your constant work and commitment in our successful collaboration within the UniGreen project, aimed at the integration of green innovations and sustainable development in the fields of agriculture and science. This joint initiative is a testament to our shared vision and engagement to preserve the nature as well as Europe's ecological future.

To all of you, professors and students, I wish health, creative energy and great success in the new academic year. May it be filled with new knowledge, discoveries and satisfaction from what has been achieved!

Best regards,

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Boryana Ivanova Rector of the Agricultural university – Plovdiv